
 

December 28, 2020 

Web Announcement 2391 

 
Updated Medicare Part D Benefit Co-Pay for 2021 
Effective January 1, 2021, the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) will raise the Medicare Part 
D co-payment for brand prescription drugs from $3.90 to $4.00.  Co-payment for generics will remain at 
$1.30.  For additional information, please refer to the 2021 announcement of rates posted by CMS: 
https://www.cms.gov/files/document/2021-announcement.pdf  
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